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  Excellencies Head of Delegation, distinguished delegates, ladies and gentlemen 

   

  The War Veterans Organization of Thailand (WVO) is very honored to host the 
21st General Assembly which was presided over by His Excellency General Prayut Chan – ocha, 
Prime Minister of the Kingdom of Thailand and Minister of Defence/Chairman of the Veterans 
Council. 

  The results of the 21st General Assembly was to adopt 10 resolutions, Country 
Report of each country, Secretary General’s Report and Treasurer General’s Report. We really 
appreciate your suggestions and opinions that are significant for a smooth and successful  
21st General Assembly. 

  On this occasion, I am really honored to extend sincere gratitude for your 
attendance to this meeting.  

  To this end, I would like to take this opportunity to wish Your Excellencies 
Heads of Delegation and all delegates good health, happiness and success. I would hereby 
like to declare the 21st General Assembly officially close. 

  “VECONAC FOREVER, FOREVER VECONAC” 

  Thank you. 

 

 


